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We applaud the Biden Administration for their guidance issued today on the Section 48C
Advanced Manufacturing Tax Credit of the Inflation Reduction Act. This approach will help the
companies interested in building here in the United States to access critical resources and will
allow for more investment in distressed communities that need these manufacturing jobs. The
SEMA Coalition will continue to push this Administration to implement the IRA in a way that
levels the playing field for American manufacturers across the country.
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